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Attended the NASFAA Leadership Conference (Associate Management Pathway) February 26-28, 2018 in
Washington, DC. Incoming President-Elect Sheila Johns also attended. There was a large delegation from
Nebraska that visited Capitol Hill and advocated for our students — including UNO, UNK, UNL, Peru State
College, Western Nebraska Community College and Central Community College. We met with staffers
for Senator Fischer, Senator Sasse, Congressman Smith and Congressman Bacon. Also met with staff on
the US Senate HELP Committee and US House of Education and Workforce Committee.

| served as the Chair for the Nominations and Elections committee which has a separate report.

Most recently, assisted the Finance and Audit Committee prepare the 2018-19 budget.



